
From: Dave Zellner
To: Maureen McDonnell
Subject: FW: Los Gringos Locos Series 12 liquor license
Date: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 4:49:41 PM
Attachments: Liquor License - redacted application.pdf

Mayor and Council,
 
At this time the building division has no issues with a change in the liquor license holder for Los
Gringos restaurant. A Certificate of Occupancy was issued in August of 2016 after some remodeling
was done in the kitchen and approved by inspection.
 
Thank you, Dave Zellner
 

From: Jennifer Pena 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 5:30 PM
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; Rick Ochs
Cc: Maureen McDonnell; Kathy Connelly
Subject: Los Gringos Locos Series 12 liquor license
 
We have received a Series 12 liquor license application for the Los Gringos Locos
restaurant, 280 S. Phelps Drive.
Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than Thursday,
January 31st by noon in order
For your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting
scheduled for Tuesday, February 19, 2019.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Jennifer Pena
Deputy City Clerk
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
Phone: 480-474-5068
jpena@ajcity.net
 
 
Office hours: Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-6:00 pm, closed Fridays.
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